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Government House, 
Ottawa. .

Office of the Secretary 
to the Governor General September 24th 1931

My dear Sir Arthur,
I have submitted your letter of 

September 23rd to His Excellency, 
will have much pleasure in giving their Patronage 
to the Montreal Orchestra Association, as you suggest.

Yours very truly,

Their Excellencies

Secretary to the Go or-Eéneral.

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., 
McGill University 

MONTREAL.


